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February 17, 2021 

TO: Missouri Natural Gas Operators 

FROM: Kathleen McNelis, Pipeline Safety Program Manager 
 
SUBJECT: 1)  Remote MANGO General Spring Meeting 
 2)  Remote Operators Only Meeting 
 3)  Option to receive Inspection Summary Letters electronically 

4)  PHMSA is seeking comments on FAQs   

Note:  Copies are not sent to all operator personnel.  Please forward to the appropriate person(s). 

1)  Remote MANGO General Spring Meeting 

Due to continuing COVID-19 related restrictions, the in-person MANGO General meeting 
scheduled for March 17, 2021 at the Governor’s Office Building is canceled. 

The PSC will be hosting a remote (computer or call-in) MANGO General Spring Meeting on 
WebEx.  Invitations will be sent to this email distribution, and may be forwarded to others you 
think may have interest in attending.  This will be an open meeting.  If you have items or topics 
you would like to add to the agenda, please contact a MANGO board member. 

2)  Remote Operators Only Meeting 

Following the remote MANGO general meeting (open), there will be a remote Operators Only 
Meeting.  This will be a Post meeting scheduled to take place at 1:30 pm CST; Calendar invites 
will be sent out from Summit Natural Gas to the Operators who have reached out asking to 
participate.  If you would like to receive an invitation, please contact Carla Richardson via email 
crichardson@summitnaturalgas.com.  

mailto:crichardson@summitnaturalgas.com
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3)  Option to receive Inspection Summary Letters electronically 

Staff is providing an option to send Inspection Summary Letters via email.  If you are currently 
receiving the letters by standard mail and would prefer by email, please indicate so to Kathleen 
McNelis at Kathleen.mcnelis@psc.mo.gov.  Staff will continue sending inspection 
correspondence by standard mail until such notification. 

4) PHMSA is seeking public comment on FAQs  

PHMSA is seeking public comment on frequently asked questions for the following: 

• (Batch-2 FAQs) to facilitate implementation of its final rule titled ``Safety of Gas 
Transmission Pipelines: MAOP Reconfirmation, Expansion of Assessment Requirements, 
and other Related Amendments'' (Gas Transmission Rule).  The draft FAQs and other 
supporting documents are available online on the Federal eRulemaking Portal, https:// 
www.regulations.gov; search for Docket No. PHMSA–2019–0225. 

Comments on the draft Batch-2 FAQs may be submitted to Docket No. PHMSA–2019–
0225 no later than March 16, 2021.  Additional information is provided at the PHMSA 
link located at https://www.phmsa.dot.gov/regulations-fr/rulemaking/2020-28777. 

 
 

http://www.regulations.gov/
https://www.phmsa.dot.gov/regulations-fr/rulemaking/2020-28777
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